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INVITATION LETTER
Dear Sir,

Greetings from National Association of the Deaf! We trust this missive finds you in
good health with your work progressing well.

National Association of the Deaf (NAD) and Deaf Enabled Foundation (DEF) are glad
to host the “National Deaf Conference on Education, Sign Language Rights, Youth
Leadership and Women Empowerment” from 17th August 2018 to 19th August 2018
at NI-MSME Auditorium, Yousufguda, Hyderabad (Telangana).

The objective of the conference is to bring together leading academic researchers to
exchange and share their experiences on women’s issues and research results on all
aspects of Education of the Deaf and Sign Language.

National Deaf Conference on Education, Sign Language Rights, Youth Leadership and
Women Empowerment is to deliver an exciting program of conferences lead by
Dr. Joseph Murray, Vice President of World Federation of the Deaf, Mr. Mark
Berry, President, World Federation of the Deaf Youth Section, Mrs. Amba
Salelkar, Lawyer, Equal Centre for Promotion of Social Justice, and Mrs Geeta
Sharma Women Secretary of NAD.

This conference focuses on teaching practices and will become a forum to discuss new
ideas that are going on the Deaf Community. It is a very useful platform of information
to the Teachers, Social Workers, NGO’s and deaf & hearing professionals who are in the
education field to present and to discuss the most recent innovations, trends in sign
language, related concerns in communications, solutions collaborate with future young
deaf to generate new approaches, and learn incredible things!

The conference participation has limited seats 350 only, If you are interested to join
this conference, please fill the registration form and fees details attached to this
letter. Last date for application is 15 July 2018.

Also, delegates who are interested to give a presentation related to abstract only on:-
Education, Sign Language Rights, Youth Leadership and Women Empowerment.

Please send an email to us at secretary@nadindia.org. The last date of
submission for abstract is before 15" July 2018.

Hoping to see you all at the Conference in Hyderabad.

With thanks and best regards,

AT‘/‘»\;o\g
Anuj Jai

Executive Director



